
Minutes, College Council Meeting, September 8, 2014 

 

• Diane called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m.  

 

Institutional effectiveness plan 

Dr. Kiousis distributed these documents a few weeks back. He reminded everyone that these represents our 

College’s collective goals that have been developed over time from range of sources. A couple of reasons as to 

why he is sharing them now. First, is it is the beginning of the year and they wanted it to be a part of everyone’s 

academic and department unit planning for the year. Second, this is the first time the University is asking us to 

collect date in October as to out institution’s effectiveness plans as well as to the student learning outcomes. He 

has asked for Chairs to please share with their faculty. He outlined the goals for this year. He said the Department 

Chairs will be required to provide data for the first five he listed.  

Weigold said this is part of our accreditation requirements. He explained the things we need to report such as how 

well did we meet our goals last year and explain what we can do different for the goals we didn’t meet. He said 

this is due Oct 10 along with SOL from spring. He asked that when it comes to student learning outcomes to be 

entered themselves and reminded them to keep track of their minutes from the discussions.  

 

Fall Enrollments 

• Weigold said there are two colleges that have declined according to the University and he said we are one of them. 

He presented a power point on the College’s enrollment.  

 

 

 

Attendees: Kiousis, McFarlin, Bennett, Weigold, Hon, J Wright, Sheehan, Kelleher, Ostroff, Treise, Strekalova, Hopson, 

Molleda, Carlson, Gaylord, Spiker, Pole, Luther, J Krieger,  

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by Zenna Brown  


